
TOWN OF SUGAR CREEK 
Notice of Public Test 

 
A public test of the Town of Sugar Creek voting equipment will be 

held on Saturday, October 26th, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. at the Town Hall, 
N6441 County Road H. The General Election will be held on Tuesday, 
November 5th, 2024.  This notice is published pursuant to WI Statutes, 
Chapter 5, Section 5.84. 
 
      Sara Morin, Town Clerk 
 


